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Programming in Python 3 The Hitchhiker's Guide to Python takes the
journeyman Pythonista to true expertise. More than any other language,
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Python was created with the philosophy of simplicity and parsimony.
Now 25 years old, Python has become the primary or secondary language
(after SQL) for many business users. With popularity comes
diversity—and possibly dilution. This guide, collaboratively written
by over a hundred members of the Python community, describes best
practices currently used by package and application developers. Unlike
other books for this audience, The Hitchhiker’s Guide is light on
reusable code and heavier on design philosophy, directing the reader
to excellent sources that already exist.
Data Science from Scratch Easy to understand and fun to read, this
updated edition of Introducing Python is ideal for beginning
programmers as well as those new to the language. Author Bill
Lubanovic takes you from the basics to more involved and varied
topics, mixing tutorials with cookbook-style code recipes to explain
concepts in Python 3. End-of-chapter exercises help you practice what
you’ve learned. You’ll gain a strong foundation in the language,
including best practices for testing, debugging, code reuse, and other
development tips. This book also shows you how to use Python for
applications in business, science, and the arts, using various Python
tools and open source packages.
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Dive Into Python 3 This text introduces the spirit and theory of
hacking as well as the science behind it all; it also provides some
core techniques and tricks of hacking so you can think like a hacker,
write your own hacks or thwart potential system attacks.
Pro Python The author focuses on mainstream, useful and usable
instruction in a popular, open source scripting language.
Head First Python "I don't even feel like I've scratched the surface
of what I can do with Python" With Python Tricks: The Book you'll
discover Python's best practices and the power of beautiful & Pythonic
code with simple examples and a step-by-step narrative. You'll get one
step closer to mastering Python, so you can write beautiful and
idiomatic code that comes to you naturally. Learning the ins and outs
of Python is difficult-and with this book you'll be able to focus on
the practical skills that really matter. Discover the "hidden gold" in
Python's standard library and start writing clean and Pythonic code
today. Who Should Read This Book: If you're wondering which lesser
known parts in Python you should know about, you'll get a roadmap with
this book. Discover cool (yet practical!) Python tricks and blow your
coworkers' minds in your next code review. If you've got experience
with legacy versions of Python, the book will get you up to speed with
Page 3/37

Where To Download Dive Into Python 3 Books For Professionals By
Professionals
modern patterns and features introduced in Python 3 and backported to
Python 2. If you've worked with other programming languages and you
want to get up to speed with Python, you'll pick up the idioms and
practical tips you need to become a confident and effective
Pythonista. If you want to make Python your own and learn how to write
clean and Pythonic code, you'll discover best practices and littleknown tricks to round out your knowledge. What Python Developers Say
About The Book: "I kept thinking that I wished I had access to a book
like this when I started learning Python many years ago." - Mariatta
Wijaya, Python Core Developer "This book makes you write better Python
code!" - Bob Belderbos, Software Developer at Oracle "Far from being
just a shallow collection of snippets, this book will leave the
attentive reader with a deeper understanding of the inner workings of
Python as well as an appreciation for its beauty." - Ben Felder,
Pythonista "It's like having a seasoned tutor explaining, well,
tricks!" - Daniel Meyer, Sr. Desktop Administrator at Tesla Inc.
Pandas for Everyone Python 3 is the best version of the language yet:
It is more powerful, convenient, consistent, and expressive than ever
before. Now, leading Python programmer Mark Summerfield demonstrates
how to write code that takes full advantage of Python 3’s features and
idioms. The first book written from a completely “Python 3” viewpoint,
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Programming in Python 3 brings together all the knowledge you need to
write any program, use any standard or third-party Python 3 library,
and create new library modules of your own. Summerfield draws on his
many years of Python experience to share deep insights into Python 3
development you won’t find anywhere else. He begins by illuminating
Python’s “beautiful heart”: the eight key elements of Python you need
to write robust, high-performance programs. Building on these core
elements, he introduces new topics designed to strengthen your
practical expertise—one concept and hands-on example at a time. This
book’s coverage includes Developing in Python using procedural, objectoriented, and functional programming paradigms Creating custom
packages and modules Writing and reading binary, text, and XML files,
including optional compression, random access, and text and XML
parsing Leveraging advanced data types, collections, control
structures, and functions Spreading program workloads across multiple
processes and threads Programming SQL databases and key-value DBM
files Utilizing Python’s regular expression mini-language and module
Building usable, efficient, GUI-based applications Advanced
programming techniques, including generators, function and class
decorators, context managers, descriptors, abstract base classes,
metaclasses, and more Programming in Python 3 serves as both tutorial
and language reference, and it is accompanied by extensive
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downloadable example code—all of it tested with the final version of
Python 3 on Windows, Linux, and Mac OS X.
Fluent Python Python Essentials provides a vital tour of the most
critical features of Python. Starting with setup and installation, you
will soon dive into exploring built-in-library types, Python's rich
collection of operators and built-in functions, variables, assignment
and scoping rules. From this foundation, you will explore functions, a
crucial aspect of any programming language, including considerable
sophistication in defining parameters to a function and providing
argument values. Explore advanced functional programming using
generator expressions, comprehensions, and generator functions. Handle
file input and output using web services and context managers,
exception handling and explore wider, popular frameworks. Through this
concise and practical guide, you will explore all you need to know to
leverage this powerful, and industry-standard, programming language.
Pro Python 3 Winner of
you are an experienced
in Practice is full of
your craft by thinking
introducing tools, and

the 2014 Jolt Award for "Best Book" "Whether
programmer or are starting your career, Python
valuable advice and example to help you improve
about problems from different perspectives,
detailing techniques to create more effective
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solutions." --Doug Hellmann, Senior Developer, DreamHost If you're an
experienced Python programmer, Python in Practice will help you
improve the quality, reliability, speed, maintainability, and
usability of all your Python programs. Mark Summerfield focuses on
four key themes: design patterns for coding elegance, faster
processing through concurrency and compiled Python (Cython), highlevel networking, and graphics. He identifies well-proven design
patterns that are useful in Python, illuminates them with expertquality code, and explains why some object-oriented design patterns
are irrelevant to Python. He also explodes several counterproductive
myths about Python programming--showing, for example, how Python can
take full advantage of multicore hardware. All examples, including
three complete case studies, have been tested with Python 3.3 (and,
where possible, Python 3.2 and 3.1) and crafted to maintain
compatibility with future Python 3.x versions. All code has been
tested on Linux, and most code has also been tested on OS X and
Windows. All code may be downloaded atwww.qtrac.eu/pipbook.html.
Coverage includes Leveraging Python's most effective creational,
structural, and behavioral design patterns Supporting concurrency with
Python's multiprocessing, threading, and concurrent.futures modules
Avoiding concurrency problems using thread-safe queues and futures
rather than fragile locks Simplifying networking with high-level
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modules, including xmlrpclib and RPyC Accelerating Python code with
Cython, C-based Python modules, profiling, and other techniques
Creating modern-looking GUI applications with Tkinter Leveraging
today's powerful graphics hardware via the OpenGL API using pyglet and
PyOpenGL
Let Over Lambda Here is the ideal hands-on introduction to the latest
version of python for existing developers. Its unique style of giving
code first and then picking it apart is ideally suited for those who
want to understand the new version of the language quickly.
Dive Into Python 3 Let Over Lambda is one of the most hardcore
computer programming books out there. Starting with the fundamentals,
it describes the most advanced features of the most advanced language:
Common Lisp. Only the top percentile of programmers use lisp and if
you can understand this book you are in the top percentile of lisp
programmers. If you are looking for a dry coding manual that re-hashes
common-sense techniques in whatever langue du jour, this book is not
for you. This book is about pushing the boundaries of what we know
about programming. While this book teaches useful skills that can help
solve your programming problems today and now, it has also been
designed to be entertaining and inspiring. If you have ever wondered
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what lisp or even programming itself is really about, this is the book
you have been looking for.
Fluent Python
Writing Idiomatic Python 3.3 Refine your programming techniques and
approaches to become a more productive and creative Python programmer.
This book explores the concepts and features that will improve not
only your code but also your understanding of the Python community
with insights and details about the Python philosophy. Pro Python 3,
Third Edition gives you the tools to write clean, innovative code. It
starts with a review of some core Python principles, which are
illustrated by various concepts and examples later in the book. The
first half of the book explores aspects of functions, classes,
protocols, and strings, describing techniques which may not be common
knowledge, but which together form a solid foundation. Later chapters
cover documentation, testing, and app distribution. Along the way,
you’ll develop a complex Python framework that incorporates ideas
learned throughout the book. Updates in this edition include the role
of iterators in Python 3, web scraping with Scrapy and BeautifulSoup,
using Requests to call web pages without strings, new tools for
distribution and installation, and much more. By the end of the book
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you'll be ready to deploy uncommon features that can take your skills
to the next level in Python. What You’ll Learn Implement programs with
various types of Python functions Work with classes and objectoriented programming Use strings from the standard library and thirdparty libraries Harvest web site data with Python Automate unit
testing by writing a test suite Review imaging, random number
generation, and NumPy scientific extensions Understand The Zen of
Python documentation to help you decide the best way to distribute
your code Who This Book Is For Intermediate programmers familiar with
Python who are looking to move to an advanced level. You should have
written at least a simple Python application, and be comfortable with
a basic object-oriented approach, using the interactive interpreter,
and writing control structures.
Python Tricks Want to learn the Python language without slogging your
way through how-to manuals? With Head First Python, you’ll quickly
grasp Python’s fundamentals, working with the built-in data structures
and functions. Then you’ll move on to building your very own webapp,
exploring database management, exception handling, and data wrangling.
If you’re intrigued by what you can do with context managers,
decorators, comprehensions, and generators, it’s all here. This second
edition is a complete learning experience that will help you become a
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bonafide Python programmer in no time. Why does this book look so
different? Based on the latest research in cognitive science and
learning theory, Head First Pythonuses a visually rich format to
engage your mind, rather than a text-heavy approach that puts you to
sleep. Why waste your time struggling with new concepts? This multisensory learning experience is designed for the way your brain really
works.
The Hitchhiker's Guide to Python If you need help writing programs in
Python 3, or want to update older Python 2 code, this book is just the
ticket. Packed with practical recipes written and tested with Python
3.3, this unique cookbook is for experienced Python programmers who
want to focus on modern tools and idioms. Inside, you’ll find complete
recipes for more than a dozen topics, covering the core Python
language as well as tasks common to a wide variety of application
domains. Each recipe contains code samples you can use in your
projects right away, along with a discussion about how and why the
solution works. Topics include: Data Structures and Algorithms Strings
and Text Numbers, Dates, and Times Iterators and Generators Files and
I/O Data Encoding and Processing Functions Classes and Objects
Metaprogramming Modules and Packages Network and Web Programming
Concurrency Utility Scripting and System Administration Testing,
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Debugging, and Exceptions C Extensions
Dive Into Python bull; Demonstrates how Python is the perfect language
for text-processing functions. bull; Provides practical pointers and
tips that emphasize efficient, flexible, and maintainable approaches
to text-processing challenges. bull; Helps programmers develop
solutions for dealing with the increasing amounts of data with which
we are all inundated.
Test-Driven Development with Python Python’s simplicity lets you
become productive quickly, but this often means you aren’t using
everything it has to offer. With this hands-on guide, you’ll learn how
to write effective, idiomatic Python code by leveraging its best—and
possibly most neglected—features. Author Luciano Ramalho takes you
through Python’s core language features and libraries, and shows you
how to make your code shorter, faster, and more readable at the same
time. Many experienced programmers try to bend Python to fit patterns
they learned from other languages, and never discover Python features
outside of their experience. With this book, those Python programmers
will thoroughly learn how to become proficient in Python 3. This book
covers: Python data model: understand how special methods are the key
to the consistent behavior of objects Data structures: take full
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advantage of built-in types, and understand the text vs bytes duality
in the Unicode age Functions as objects: view Python functions as
first-class objects, and understand how this affects popular design
patterns Object-oriented idioms: build classes by learning about
references, mutability, interfaces, operator overloading, and multiple
inheritance Control flow: leverage context managers, generators,
coroutines, and concurrency with the concurrent.futures and asyncio
packages Metaprogramming: understand how properties, attribute
descriptors, class decorators, and metaclasses work
Python Projects for Beginners Get a comprehensive, in-depth
introduction to the core Python language with this hands-on book.
Based on author Mark Lutz’s popular training course, this updated
fifth edition will help you quickly write efficient, high-quality code
with Python. It’s an ideal way to begin, whether you’re new to
programming or a professional developer versed in other languages.
Complete with quizzes, exercises, and helpful illustrations, this easyto-follow, self-paced tutorial gets you started with both Python 2.7
and 3.3— the latest releases in the 3.X and 2.X lines—plus all other
releases in common use today. You’ll also learn some advanced language
features that recently have become more common in Python code. Explore
Python’s major built-in object types such as numbers, lists, and
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dictionaries Create and process objects with Python statements, and
learn Python’s general syntax model Use functions to avoid code
redundancy and package code for reuse Organize statements, functions,
and other tools into larger components with modules Dive into classes:
Python’s object-oriented programming tool for structuring code Write
large programs with Python’s exception-handling model and development
tools Learn advanced Python tools, including decorators, descriptors,
metaclasses, and Unicode processing
Automate the Boring Stuff with Python Ever wonder how easy it is to
hack into someone's bank account info while surfing the net at your
local Starbucks? Take Your Hacking To The Next Level We have taken our
3 Bestselling books on Hacking and Python Programming and created the
ULTIMATE Blueprint for you! The Cyberpunk Architects, believe that we
have the ability to teach computer programming and the like to anybody
by providing them with the blueprint, the basics in order to build the
strongest foundation on. We know how tricky it is to learn and become
a master of any area of computer programming especially Hacking. Our
team is comprised of professionals who have been in the industry of
information technology for decades and our experience made us able to
create information products such as this step-by-step guide. We give
you the blueprint and show you what to do, and more important, HOW TO
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DO IT! HACKING How to setup your new hacking environment How to use
the Linux Terminal and master it's functions How to be completely
Anonymous online like the Pro's How to setup NMAP Which tools the REAL
hackers use to crack passwords How you can use multiple tools to
gather information with Wireless Hacking How TOR and the DarkNet
actually work How to keep yourself SAFE from bring hacked BONUS: The
FREE Guide To Computer Programming ADVANCE HACKING Learn about The
Most Dangerous Cyber Security Threats in 2017 How to Hack someone or
something and not get caught How mask your IP online like the Pro's
Which tools are the best to use when hacking high security systems
PYTHON Getting to know the Python program Basic commands you need to
know Working with loops Handling exceptions in your code Conditional
statements And more Buy This Book NOW To Learn How To Become Python
and Hacking Expert, today!! Pick up your copy today by clicking the
BUY NOW button at the top of this page!
Effective Python Python for Everybody is designed to introduce
students to programming and software development through the lens of
exploring data. You can think of the Python programming language as
your tool to solve data problems that are beyond the capability of a
spreadsheet.Python is an easy to use and easy to learn programming
language that is freely available on Macintosh, Windows, or Linux
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computers. So once you learn Python you can use it for the rest of
your career without needing to purchase any software.This book uses
the Python 3 language. The earlier Python 2 version of this book is
titled "Python for Informatics: Exploring Information".There are free
downloadable electronic copies of this book in various formats and
supporting materials for the book at www.pythonlearn.com. The course
materials are available to you under a Creative Commons License so you
can adapt them to teach your own Python course.
Python Essential Reference The "Writing Idiomatic Python" book is
finally here! Chock full of code samples, you'll learn the "Pythonic"
way to accomplish common tasks. Each idiom comes with a detailed
description, example code showing the "wrong" way to do it, and code
for the idiomatic, "Pythonic" alternative. *This version of the book
is for Python 3.3+. There is also a Python 2.7.3+ version available.*
"Writing Idiomatic Python" contains the most common and important
Python idioms in a format that maximizes identification and
understanding. Each idiom is presented as a recommendation to write
some commonly used piece of code. It is followed by an explanation of
why the idiom is important. It also contains two code samples: the
"Harmful" way to write it and the "Idiomatic" way. * The "Harmful" way
helps you identify the idiom in your own code. * The "Idiomatic" way
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shows you how to easily translate that code into idiomatic Python.
This book is perfect for you: * If you're coming to Python from
another programming language * If you're learning Python as a first
programming language * If you're looking to increase the readability,
maintainability, and correctness of your Python code What is
"Idiomatic" Python? Every programming language has its own idioms.
Programming language idioms are nothing more than the generally
accepted way of writing a certain piece of code. Consistently writing
idiomatic code has a number of important benefits: * Others can read
and understand your code easily * Others can maintain and enhance your
code with minimal effort * Your code will contain fewer bugs * Your
code will teach others to write correct code without any effort on
your part
Python for Everybody "It's easy to start writing code with Python:
that's why the language is so immensely popular. However, Python has
unique strengths, charms, and expressivity that can be hard to grasp
at first -- as well as hidden pitfalls that can easily trip you up if
you aren't aware of them. Effective Python will help you harness the
full power of Python to write exceptionally robust, efficient,
maintainable, and well-performing code. Utilizing the concise,
scenario-driven style pioneered in Scott Meyers's best-selling
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Effective C++, Brett Slatkin brings together 53 Python best practices,
tips, shortcuts, and realistic code examples from expert programmers.
Through realistic examples, Slatkin uncovers little-known Python
quirks, intricacies, and idioms that powerfully impact code behavior
and performance. You'll learn how to choose the most efficient and
effective way to accomplish key tasks when multiple options exist, and
how to write code that's easier to understand, maintain, and improve.
Drawing on his deep understanding of Python's capabilities, Slatkin
offers practical advice for each major area of development with both
Python 3.x and Python 2.x. Coverage includes: * Algorithms * Objects *
Concurrency * Collaboration * Built-in modules * Production techniques
* And more Each section contains specific, actionable guidelines
organized into items, each with carefully worded advice supported by
detailed technical arguments and illuminating examples. Using
Effective Python, you can systematically improve all the Python code
you write: not by blindly following rules or mimicking
incomprehensible idioms, but by gaining a deep understanding of the
technical reasons why they make sense."--[Source inconnue].
Python for Software Design By taking you through the development of a
real web application from beginning to end, the second edition of this
hands-on guide demonstrates the practical advantages of test-driven
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development (TDD) with Python. You’ll learn how to write and run tests
before building each part of your app, and then develop the minimum
amount of code required to pass those tests. The result? Clean code
that works. In the process, you’ll learn the basics of Django,
Selenium, Git, jQuery, and Mock, along with current web development
techniques. If you’re ready to take your Python skills to the next
level, this book—updated for Python 3.6—clearly demonstrates how TDD
encourages simple designs and inspires confidence. Dive into the TDD
workflow, including the unit test/code cycle and refactoring Use unit
tests for classes and functions, and functional tests for user
interactions within the browser Learn when and how to use mock
objects, and the pros and cons of isolated vs. integrated tests Test
and automate your deployments with a staging server Apply tests to the
third-party plugins you integrate into your site Run tests
automatically by using a Continuous Integration environment Use TDD to
build a REST API with a front-end Ajax interface
Python in Practice Mark Pilgrim's Dive Into Python 3 is a hands-on
guide to Python 3 and its differences from Python 2. As in the
original book, Dive Into Python, each chapter starts with a real,
complete code sample, proceeds to pick it apart and explain the
pieces, and then puts it all back together in a summary at the end.
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This book includes: Example programs completely rewritten to
illustrate powerful new concepts now available in Python 3: sets,
iterators, generators, closures, comprehensions, and much more A
detailed case study of porting a major library from Python 2 to Python
3 A comprehensive appendix of all the syntactic and semantic changes
in Python 3 This is the perfect resource for you if you need to port
applications to Python 3, or if you like to jump into languages fast
and get going right away.
Learn Python 3 the Hard Way Harness the power of Python 3 objects.
The Quick Python Book An indispensable collection of practical tips
and real-world advice for tackling common Python problems and taking
your code to the next level. Features interviews with high-profile
Python developers who share their tips, tricks, best practices, and
real-world advice gleaned from years of experience. Sharpen your
Python skills as you dive deep into the Python programming language
with Serious Python. You'll cover a range of advanced topics like
multithreading and memorization, get advice from experts on things
like designing APIs and dealing with databases, and learn Python
internals to help you gain a deeper understanding of the language
itself. Written for developers and experienced programmers, Serious
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Python brings together over 15 years of Python experience to teach you
how to avoid common mistakes, write code more efficiently, and build
better programs in less time. As you make your way through the book's
extensive tutorials, you'll learn how to start a project and tackle
topics like versioning, layouts, coding style, and automated checks.
You'll learn how to package your software for distribution, optimize
performance, use the right data structures, define functions
efficiently, pick the right libraries, build future-proof programs,
and optimize your programs down to the bytecode. You'll also learn how
to: - Make and use effective decorators and methods, including
abstract, static, and class methods - Employ Python for functional
programming using generators, pure functions, and functional functions
- Extend flake8 to work with the abstract syntax tree (AST) to
introduce more sophisticated automatic checks into your programs Apply dynamic performance analysis to identify bottlenecks in your
code - Work with relational databases and effectively manage and
stream data with PostgreSQL If you've been looking for a way to take
your Python skills from good to great, Serious Python will help you
get there. Learn from the experts and get seriously good at Python
with Serious Python!
Dive Into Algorithms The financial industry has recently adopted
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Python at a tremendous rate, with some of the largest investment banks
and hedge funds using it to build core trading and risk management
systems. Updated for Python 3, the second edition of this hands-on
book helps you get started with the language, guiding developers and
quantitative analysts through Python libraries and tools for building
financial applications and interactive financial analytics. Using
practical examples throughout the book, author Yves Hilpisch also
shows you how to develop a full-fledged framework for Monte Carlo
simulation-based derivatives and risk analytics, based on a large,
realistic case study. Much of the book uses interactive IPython
Notebooks.
Python for Finance If you’ve ever spent hours renaming files or
updating hundreds of spreadsheet cells, you know how tedious tasks
like these can be. But what if you could have your computer do them
for you? In Automate the Boring Stuff with Python, you’ll learn how to
use Python to write programs that do in minutes what would take you
hours to do by hand—no prior programming experience required. Once
you’ve mastered the basics of programming, you’ll create Python
programs that effortlessly perform useful and impressive feats of
automation to: –Search for text in a file or across multiple files
–Create, update, move, and rename files and folders –Search the Web
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and download online content –Update and format data in Excel
spreadsheets of any size –Split, merge, watermark, and encrypt PDFs
–Send reminder emails and text notifications –Fill out online forms
Step-by-step instructions walk you through each program, and practice
projects at the end of each chapter challenge you to improve those
programs and use your newfound skills to automate similar tasks. Don’t
spend your time doing work a well-trained monkey could do. Even if
you’ve never written a line of code, you can make your computer do the
grunt work. Learn how in Automate the Boring Stuff with Python. Note:
The programs in this book are written to run on Python 3.
Python 3 Object Oriented Programming Data science libraries,
frameworks, modules, and toolkits are great for doing data science,
but they’re also a good way to dive into the discipline without
actually understanding data science. In this book, you’ll learn how
many of the most fundamental data science tools and algorithms work by
implementing them from scratch. If you have an aptitude for
mathematics and some programming skills, author Joel Grus will help
you get comfortable with the math and statistics at the core of data
science, and with hacking skills you need to get started as a data
scientist. Today’s messy glut of data holds answers to questions no
one’s even thought to ask. This book provides you with the know-how to
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dig those answers out. Get a crash course in Python Learn the basics
of linear algebra, statistics, and probability—and understand how and
when they're used in data science Collect, explore, clean, munge, and
manipulate data Dive into the fundamentals of machine learning
Implement models such as k-nearest Neighbors, Naive Bayes, linear and
logistic regression, decision trees, neural networks, and clustering
Explore recommender systems, natural language processing, network
analysis, MapReduce, and databases
Python Cookbook You Will Learn Python 3! Zed Shaw has perfected the
world’s best system for learning Python 3. Follow it and you will
succeed—just like the millions of beginners Zed has taught to date!
You bring the discipline, commitment, and persistence; the author
supplies everything else. In Learn Python 3 the Hard Way, you’ll learn
Python by working through 52 brilliantly crafted exercises. Read them.
Type their code precisely. (No copying and pasting!) Fix your
mistakes. Watch the programs run. As you do, you’ll learn how a
computer works; what good programs look like; and how to read, write,
and think about code. Zed then teaches you even more in 5+ hours of
video where he shows you how to break, fix, and debug your code—live,
as he’s doing the exercises. Install a complete Python environment
Organize and write code Fix and break code Basic mathematics Variables
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Strings and text Interact with users Work with files Looping and logic
Data structures using lists and dictionaries Program design Objectoriented programming Inheritance and composition Modules, classes, and
objects Python packaging Automated testing Basic game development
Basic web development It’ll be hard at first. But soon, you’ll just
get it—and that will feel great! This course will reward you for every
minute you put into it. Soon, you’ll know one of the world’s most
powerful, popular programming languages. You’ll be a Python
programmer. This Book Is Perfect For Total beginners with zero
programming experience Junior developers who know one or two languages
Returning professionals who haven’t written code in years Seasoned
professionals looking for a fast, simple, crash course in Python 3
Learning Python * Quick start to learning python—very example oriented
approach * Book has its own Web site established by the author:
http://diveintopython.org/ Author is well known in the Open Source
community and the book has a unique quick approach to learning an
object oriented language.
Expert Python Programming The Hands-On, Example-Rich Introduction to
Pandas Data Analysis in Python Today, analysts must manage data
characterized by extraordinary variety, velocity, and volume. Using
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the open source Pandas library, you can use Python to rapidly automate
and perform virtually any data analysis task, no matter how large or
complex. Pandas can help you ensure the veracity of your data,
visualize it for effective decision-making, and reliably reproduce
analyses across multiple datasets. Pandas for Everyone brings together
practical knowledge and insight for solving real problems with Pandas,
even if you’re new to Python data analysis. Daniel Y. Chen introduces
key concepts through simple but practical examples, incrementally
building on them to solve more difficult, real-world problems. Chen
gives you a jumpstart on using Pandas with a realistic dataset and
covers combining datasets, handling missing data, and structuring
datasets for easier analysis and visualization. He demonstrates
powerful data cleaning techniques, from basic string manipulation to
applying functions simultaneously across dataframes. Once your data is
ready, Chen guides you through fitting models for prediction,
clustering, inference, and exploration. He provides tips on
performance and scalability, and introduces you to the wider Python
data analysis ecosystem. Work with DataFrames and Series, and import
or export data Create plots with matplotlib, seaborn, and pandas
Combine datasets and handle missing data Reshape, tidy, and clean
datasets so they’re easier to work with Convert data types and
manipulate text strings Apply functions to scale data manipulations
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Aggregate, transform, and filter large datasets with groupby Leverage
Pandas’ advanced date and time capabilities Fit linear models using
statsmodels and scikit-learn libraries Use generalized linear modeling
to fit models with different response variables Compare multiple
models to select the “best” Regularize to overcome overfitting and
improve performance Use clustering in unsupervised machine learning
Python Essentials Transform Your Ideas into High-Quality Python Code!
Zed Shaw has perfected the world’s best system for becoming a truly
effective Python 3.x developer. Follow it and you will succeed—just
like the tens of millions of programmers he’s already taught. You
bring the discipline, commitment, and persistence; the author supplies
everything else. In Learn Python 3 the Hard Way, Zed Shaw taught you
the basics of Programming with Python 3. Now, in Learn More Python 3
the Hard Way, you’ll go far beyond the basics by working through 52
brilliantly crafted projects. Each one helps you build a key practical
skill, combining demos to get you started and challenges to deepen
your understanding. Zed then teaches you even more in 12 hours of
online videos, where he shows you how to break, fix, and debug your
code. First, you’ll discover how to analyze a concept, idea, or
problem to implement in software. Then, step by step, you’ll learn to
design solutions based on your analyses and implement them as simply
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and elegantly as possible. Throughout, Shaw stresses process so you
can get started and build momentum, creativity to solve new problems,
and quality so you’ll build code people can rely on. Manage complex
projects with a programmer’s text editor Leverage the immense power of
data structures Apply algorithms to process your data structures
Master indispensable text parsing and processing techniques Use SQL to
efficiently and logically model stored data Learn powerful commandline tools and skills Combine multiple practices in complete projects
It’ll be hard at first. But soon, you’ll just get it—and that will
feel great! This course will reward you for every minute you put into
it. Soon, you’ll go beyond merely writing code that runs: you’ll craft
high-quality Python code that solves real problems. You’ll be a
serious Python programmer. Perfect for Everyone Who’s Already Started
Working with Python, including Junior Developers and Seasoned Python
Programmers Upgrading to Python 3.6+ Register your product at
informit.com/register for convenient access to downloads, updates,
and/or corrections as they become available.
Python, Hacking & Advanced Hacking You’ve learned the basics of
Python, but how do you take your skills to the next stage? Even if you
know enough to be productive, there are a number of features that can
take you to the next level in Python. Pro Python explores concepts and
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features normally left to experimentation, allowing you to be even
more productive and creative. In addition to pure code concerns, Pro
Python will develop your programming techniques and approaches, which
will help make you a better Python programmer. Not only will this book
help your code, it will also help you understand and interact with the
many established Python communities, or even start your own. Take your
Python knowledge and coding skills to the next level. Write clean,
innovative code that will be respected among your peers. Make your
code do more with introspection and metaprogramming. Design complete
frameworks and libraries (two are included in the book!). For more
information, including a link to the source code referenced in the
book, please visit http://propython.com/.
Practical Python Immerse yourself in learning Python and introductory
data analytics with this book’s project-based approach. Through the
structure of a ten-week coding bootcamp course, you’ll learn key
concepts and gain hands-on experience through weekly projects. Each
chapter in this book is presented as a full week of topics, with
Monday through Thursday covering specific concepts, leading up to
Friday, when you are challenged to create a project using the skills
learned throughout the week. Topics include Python basics and
essential intermediate concepts such as list comprehension, generators
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and iterators, understanding algorithmic complexity, and data analysis
with pandas. From beginning to end, this book builds up your abilities
through exercises and challenges, culminating in your solid
understanding of Python. Challenge yourself with the intensity of a
coding bootcamp experience or learn at your own pace. With this handson learning approach, you will gain the skills you need to jumpstart a
new career in programming or further your current one as a software
developer. What You Will Learn Understand beginning and more advanced
concepts of the Python language Be introduced to data analysis using
pandas, the Python Data Analysis library Walk through the process of
interviewing and answering technical questions Create real-world
applications with the Python language Learn how to use Anaconda,
Jupyter Notebooks, and the Python Shell Who This Book Is For Those
trying to jumpstart a new career into programming, and those already
in the software development industry and would like to learn Python
programming.
Learn More Python 3 the Hard Way Best practices for designing, coding,
and distributing your Python software.
Hacking- The art Of Exploitation Python’s simplicity lets you become
productive quickly, but this often means you aren’t using everything
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it has to offer. With this hands-on guide, you’ll learn how to write
effective, idiomatic Python code by leveraging its best—and possibly
most neglected—features. Author Luciano Ramalho takes you through
Python’s core language features and libraries, and shows you how to
make your code shorter, faster, and more readable at the same time.
Many experienced programmers try to bend Python to fit patterns they
learned from other languages, and never discover Python features
outside of their experience. With this book, those Python programmers
will thoroughly learn how to become proficient in Python 3. This book
covers: Python data model: understand how special methods are the key
to the consistent behavior of objects Data structures: take full
advantage of built-in types, and understand the text vs bytes duality
in the Unicode age Functions as objects: view Python functions as
first-class objects, and understand how this affects popular design
patterns Object-oriented idioms: build classes by learning about
references, mutability, interfaces, operator overloading, and multiple
inheritance Control flow: leverage context managers, generators,
coroutines, and concurrency with the concurrent.futures and asyncio
packages Metaprogramming: understand how properties, attribute
descriptors, class decorators, and metaclasses work
Dive Into Python Python Essential Reference is the definitive
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reference guide to the Python programming language — the one
authoritative handbook that reliably untangles and explains both the
core Python language and the most essential parts of the Python
library. Designed for the professional programmer, the book is
concise, to the point, and highly accessible. It also includes
detailed information on the Python library and many advanced subjects
that is not available in either the official Python documentation or
any other single reference source. Thoroughly updated to reflect the
significant new programming language features and library modules that
have been introduced in Python 2.6 and Python 3, the fourth edition of
Python Essential Reference is the definitive guide for programmers who
need to modernize existing Python code or who are planning an eventual
migration to Python 3. Programmers starting a new Python project will
find detailed coverage of contemporary Python programming idioms. This
fourth edition of Python Essential Reference features numerous
improvements, additions, and updates: Coverage of new language
features, libraries, and modules Practical coverage of Python's more
advanced features including generators, coroutines, closures,
metaclasses, and decorators Expanded coverage of library modules
related to concurrent programming including threads, subprocesses, and
the new multiprocessing module Up-to-the-minute coverage of how to use
Python 2.6’s forward compatibility mode to evaluate code for Python 3
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compatibility Improved organization for even faster answers and better
usability Updates to reflect modern Python programming style and
idioms Updated and improved example code Deep coverage of low-level
system and networking library modules — including options not covered
in the standard documentation
Introducing Python Summary This third revision of Manning's popular
The Quick Python Book offers a clear, crisp updated introduction to
the elegant Python programming language and its famously easy-to-read
syntax. Written for programmers new to Python, this latest edition
includes new exercises throughout. It covers features common to other
languages concisely, while introducing Python's comprehensive standard
functions library and unique features in detail. Foreword by Nicholas
Tollervey, Python Software Foundation. Purchase of the print book
includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning
Publications. About the Technology Initially Guido van Rossum's 1989
holiday project, Python has grown into an amazing computer language.
It's a joy to learn and read, and powerful enough to handle everything
from low-level system resources to advanced applications like deep
learning. Elegantly simple and complete, it also boasts a massive
ecosystem of libraries and frameworks. Python programmers are in high
demand/mdash;you can't afford not to be fluent! About the Book The
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Quick Python Book, Third Edition is a comprehensive guide to the
Python language by a Python authority, Naomi Ceder. With the personal
touch of a skilled teacher, she beautifully balances details of the
language with the insights and advice you need to handle any task.
Extensive, relevant examples and learn-by-doing exercises help you
master each important concept the first time through. Whether you're
scraping websites or playing around with nested tuples, you'll
appreciate this book's clarity, focus, and attention to detail. What's
Inside Clear coverage of Python 3 Core libraries, packages, and tools
In-depth exercises Five new data science-related chapters About the
Reader Written for readers familiar with programming concepts--no
Python experience assumed. About the Author Naomi Ceder is chair of
the Python Software Foundation. She has been learning, using, and
teaching Python since 2001. Table of Contents PART 1 - STARTING OUT
About Python Getting started The Quick Python overview PART 2 - THE
ESSENTIALS The absolute basics Lists, tuples, and sets Strings
Dictionaries Control flow Functions Modules and scoping rules Python
programs Using the filesystem Reading and writing files Exceptions
PART 3 - ADVANCED LANGUAGE FEATURES Classes and object-oriented
programming Regular expressions Data types as objects Packages Using
Python libraries PART 4 - WORKING WITH DATA Basic file wrangling
Processing data files Data over the network Saving data Exploring
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Text Processing in Python Dive Into Algorithms is a broad introduction
to algorithms using the Python Programming Language. Dive Into
Algorithms is a wide-ranging, Pythonic tour of many of the world's
most interesting algorithms. With little more than a bit of computer
programming experience and basic high-school math, you'll explore
standard computer science algorithms for searching, sorting, and
optimization; human-based algorithms that help us determine how to
catch a baseball or eat the right amount at a buffet; and advanced
algorithms like ones used in machine learning and artificial
intelligence. You'll even explore how ancient Egyptians and Russian
peasants used algorithms to multiply numbers, how the ancient Greeks
used them to find greatest common divisors, and how Japanese scholars
in the age of samurai designed algorithms capable of generating magic
squares. You'll explore algorithms that are useful in pure mathematics
and learn how mathematical ideas can improve algorithms. You'll learn
about an algorithm for generating continued fractions, one for quick
calculations of square roots, and another for generating seemingly
random sets of numbers. You'll also learn how to: • Use algorithms to
debug code, maximize revenue, schedule tasks, and create decision
trees • Measure the efficiency and speed of algorithms • Generate
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Voronoi diagrams for use in various geometric applications • Use
algorithms to build a simple chatbot, win at board games, or solve
sudoku puzzles • Write code for gradient ascent and descent algorithms
that can find the maxima and minima of functions • Use simulated
annealing to perform global optimization • Build a decision tree to
predict happiness based on a person's characteristics Once you've
finished this book you'll understand how to code and implement
important algorithms as well as how to measure and optimize their
performance, all while learning the nitty-gritty details of today's
most powerful algorithms.
Serious Python A no-nonsense introduction to software design using the
Python programming language. Written for people with no programming
experience, this book starts with the most basic concepts and
gradually adds new material. Some of the ideas students find most
challenging, like recursion and object-oriented programming, are
divided into a sequence of smaller steps and introduced over the
course of several chapters. The focus is on the programming process,
with special emphasis on debugging. The book includes a wide range of
exercises, from short examples to substantial projects, so that
students have ample opportunity to practise each new concept. Exercise
solutions and code examples are available from thinkpython.com, along
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with Swampy, a suite of Python programs that is used in some of the
exercises.
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